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 Neurosurgery Supports the Medicare Patient Access and Practice Stabilization Act 

The AANS and the CNS urge Congress to reverse Medicare payment cuts and adopt long-term reforms. 

 

Washington, DCðToday, the American Association of Neurological Surgeons (AANS) and Congress of 

Neurological Surgeons (CNS) announced their support for the Medicare Patient Access and Practice 

Stabilization Act. Introduced by U.S. Representatives Greg Murphy, MD, (R-N.C.), Jimmy Panetta (D-

Calif.), Mariannette Miller-Meeks, MD, (R-Iowa), Ami Bera, MD, (D-Calif.), Larry Bucshon, MD, 

(R-Ind.), Raul Ruiz, MD, (D-Calif.), John Joyce, MD, (R-
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